
 

 

 

Circular No. (12) of 2022  

Regarding Prophet Muhammad's (PBUH) Birth Anniversary Public holiday for 1444 AH 

 

To All Ministries and Federal Entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) extends its greetings and wishes you 

continued success and congratulates you on the upcoming celebration of Prophet Muhammad’s Birth 

Anniversary.  

Pursuant to the official public holidays calendar approved by Cabinet Resolution No. (23/16) of 2020 for 

the state’s government and private sector, which includes the Prophet Muhammad’s Birth Anniversary 

public holiday, the Authority has announced that Saturday, October 8th, 2022, shall be an official public 

holiday to celebrate Prophet Muhammad’s Birth Anniversary across all ministries and federal entities. 

Normal working hours will resume on Monday, October 10th, 2022.  

On this occasion, it is our pleasure to extend our congratulations to His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin 

Zayed Al Nahyan, President of the United Arab Emirates, His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al 

Maktoum, Vice President and Prime Minister of the United Arab Emirates and Ruler of Dubai, as well as 

Their Highnesses, Members of the Federal Supreme Council and Rulers of the Emirates, wishing Their 

Highnesses happiness, health, and prosperity. 

Our congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE and the Arab and Islamic countries on 

this blessed occasion. 

 

 

 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on October 1st, 2022 


